
February 17, 2016

Jane Porter
Town Clerk’s Office
85 Church Street
Jeffersonville, VT 05464

Dear Jane:

I wanted to take a moment to thank you for your 42 years of dedicated service to the Town of 
Cambridge.

Throughout your tenure as Town Clerk, Treasurer, and Delinquent Tax Collector, you’ve been a 
champion for your neighbors and an advocate for effective municipal governance. You have 
performed your duties with enthusiasm, integrity and unlimited passion. It’s no wonder that the 
residents of Cambridge consider Jane Porter and “town government” to be nearly synonymous.

Your Vermont roots and upbringing speak volumes about your commitment to your community: 
growing up working in the family store, attending school in Cambridge, studying at the University of 
Vermont (my alma matter as well!), winning election as Town Clerk at the age of 26, and serving 
your fellow Vermonters ever since. The fact that you’ve been unopposed every year for the office of 
Town Clerk is a further testament to the faith and trust the Cambridge community has in you. It’s 
clear that you’ve devoted your life and career to giving back to your friends and neighbors – that’s 
the sign of a true public servant. 

I wish you all the best in your final weeks on the job, and in the new chapter of your life. Enjoy 
spending time with your husband, and visiting your children and grandchildren in Atlanta. Thank you 
for your four decades of extraordinary public service to the people of Cambridge, and Vermont.

Best regards,

Phil Scott


